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On January 10th, our school successfully
held an Interschool Oral Practice session
with Hon Wah College to prepare our
Form 6 students for the upcoming DSE
speaking exam. This event allowed
students to engage in both group
discussions and individual responses,
fostering the development of effective
speaking strategies.

Students received valuable feedback
from peers and expert guidance from
teachers, significantly enhancing their
confidence and skills in speaking. The
collaborative atmosphere created a
productive and enriching experience for
all involved.
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